DICKENS COUNTY BUDGET HEARING NOTICE

A public hearing will be held on August 22, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in the
Commissioners Courtroom at the Dickens County Courthouse Annex. The
purpose of this hearing is for public comment on the proposed budget for
fiscal year 2016-2017.

Following the Public Hearing the Dickens County Commissioner’s Court will
convene a Regular Meeting at 9:30 a.m. to consider the budget for adoption.
The proposed budget was filed on July 29, 2016 with the Dickens County Clerk
and is available for inspection in the Clerk’s Office. Also, a copy was posted on
the County website at www.co.dickens.tx.us on the same day.

This notice is published in compliance with Texas Local Government Code §
111.0075



